
ONE HUNDRED SECOND LEGISLATURE - FIRST SESSION - 2011
COMMITTEE STATEMENT

LB162
 
 
Hearing Date: Thursday February 17, 2011
Committee On: Revenue
Introducer: Campbell
One Liner: Change provisions relating to abstracts of property assessment rolls
 
 
Roll Call Vote - Final Committee Action:
          Advanced to General File
 
 
Vote Results:
          Aye: 6 Senators Adams, Cornett, Fischer, Louden, Pankonin, Pirsch
          Nay:   
          Absent: 2 Senators Hadley, Utter
          Present Not Voting:   
 
 
Proponents: Representing: 
Sen. Kathy Campbell Introducer
Marilyn  Hladky NE Assoc. of County Officials
Larry Dix NE Assoc. of County Officials
 
Opponents: Representing: 
 
Neutral: Representing: 
 
 
Summary of purpose and/or changes:
The bill as drafted removes a reference to the abstract of assessment for personal property.  Current law provides for
county assessors to file a report called an abstract of real and personal property. This is to be filed with the State
Property Tax Administrator, an employee of the Tax Commissioner of the Department of Revenue.  The change would
leave property listings out of the abstract.  
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